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Attachment 2 

 

BPM TITLE 
PRR 
NO. 

PRR TITLE 
BPM 

SECTION 
CATEGORY 

PRR 
Submitter 

PRIORITY 
CURRENT 
STATUS 

NEXT STEP 

Reliability 
Requirements 

914 
Evaluation of availability 

assessment hours 
Section 9.3 B 

Pacific Gas 
and Electric 
Company 

Normal 
Pending 

recommendation 

Stakeholder 
meeting on 

recommendation 

Generator 
Management 

915 

Clarification that fuel type 
change guidance is only an 

example 

Various 
sections 

A 
California 

ISO 
Normal 

Recommendation 
comment 

Stakeholder 
meeting on 

recommendation 

Market 
Instruments 

916 
New fuel region for Kern River 

Del pool 
Attachment C B 

California 
ISO 

Emergency 
Recommendation 

comment 

Stakeholder 
meeting on 

recommendation 

Market 
Operations 

917 
Real-time market power 
mitigation improvement 

Multiple 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Emergency 

Recommendation 
comment 

Stakeholder 
meeting on 

recommendation 

Market 
Operations 

918 

Expected Energy calculation 
due to bid cost recovery and 

variable energy resource 

Section C B 
California 

ISO 
Normal 

Recommendation 
comment 

Stakeholder 
meeting on 

recommendation 

Market 
Instruments 

919 

Clarifications related to the 
existing calculations of default 

energy bids 

Multiple 
sections 

A 
California 

ISO 
Emergency 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Pending 
recommendation 

Definitions and 
Acronyms 

920 
Spring 2016 definitions and 

acronyms 

Various 
sections 

A 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial Comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Market 
Operations 

921 
Updates related to non-

generator resources 
sections B 

California 
ISO 

Normal Initial comment 
Initial stakeholder 

meeting 

Market 
Instruments 

922 
Updates related to non-

generator resources 

Various 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 
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Settlements and 
Billing 

923 

Updated applicable guide 
formulas to account for 

conditions where resource-
specific locational marginal 
price is not available or null 

Various 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Settlements and 
Billing 

924 

New and updated BPM 
configuration guides for the 

reliability services initiative and 
capacity procurement 

mechanism replacement 
projects 

Various 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Settlements and 
Billing 

925 

Guide updates for metered 
energy adjustment factor 

calculation 

Various 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Settlements and 
Billing 

926 

Create new charge code and 
update existing BPM to 

implement frequency response 
initiative 

Various 
sections 

 
B 

California 
ISO 

Normal Initial comment 
Initial stakeholder 

meeting 

Generator 
Interconnection 

and Deliverability 
Allocation 

Procedures 

927 

2015 interconnection process 
enhancements - generator 
interconnection agreement 
negotiations and timelines 

Section 10.1 
and 10.2 

C 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Settlements and 
Billing 

928 

Create new and update 
existing BPMs to implement 

flexible ramping product, 
capacity procurement 

mechanism and reliability 
services initiatives 

Various 
sections 

 
B 

California 
ISO 

Normal Initial comment 
Initial stakeholder 

meeting 
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Settlements and 
Billing 

929 

Terminate existing BPMs for 
flexible ramp constraint 

settlements 

Various 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Metering 930 

Updates for energy storage 
and distributed energy 

resources, demand response 
registration system and 

distributed energy resource 
provider 

Sections 6.1 
and 12 

C 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Generator 
Interconnection 

and Deliverability 
Allocation 

Procedures 

931 
Independent study and fast 

track process revisions 

Sections 6.3 
and 6.4 

C 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Generator 
Management 

932 

Implementation of allowable 
modifications between phase I 

and phase II studies 
(interconnection process 

enhancements 2015 topic 6) 

Section 6.1.2 C 
California 

ISO 
Normal Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

Metering 933 
Updates for OMAR online 

replacement 
Various 
sections 

B 
California 

ISO 
Emergency Initial comment 

Initial stakeholder 
meeting 

 

 


